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On December 28, 2019, the final Saturday of the year, Shine City Project returned to Las Vegas 

Boulevard and Windmill for a cleanup! Led by Katsu-san, our five Shine City Project volunteers braved 

the cold and the wind to help pick up litter in the area. After several hours, fourteen bags of trash were 

filled! We hope that this final cleanup of the year can be an offering for 2019 and our Las Vegas 

community! 

 

 


